Notes of the meeting of the Parish Hall committee held on the 14th. March 2019 
In attendance:  Phil Dey, Jeanie Hicks, Stephen Vincent, Jeremy Filmer-Bennett and Reg Howe.
1. Apologies for Absence: Sheila Bray, Wendy Sweet, Cath Whatcott and Ken Dykes.

2. Review of the minutes of the meeting 14th February 2018: The minutes were agreed. 

3. Matters Arising: none of note.
4. Finance : The treasurers report had been circulated in advance and a copy of the current bank balance was  circulated at the meeting the current balance allowing for moneys committed is £2215.00

5. Income since the last meeting : £43.60 from the coffee morning and £114.00 from the Dance 

6. Hall maintenance: The solar panels are not creating hot water, engineers have been and Tim Browse in dealing with the case. The frost protectors which are set at 2 Degrees in the building some appear not be working KD is dealing with this. We are waiting for Heathcoat’s to come and fix the remaining curtains.

The oven is now planned to be repaired.

7.  Spring Market: The publicity signs are up with some more for Rose Ash and the B3227 to be completed. The set up for the building tables bunting etc. will be done at 2.00 p.m. by JFB, SV, and KD. CW and JH  will be setting up the tea and cake room at 2.30 on the Friday .The event is planned to finish at 2.00 p.m. with the clear up directly afterwards . It was confirmed that Tea and coffee vouchers are available for stall holders.
8. A.O.B.: It was agreed that the July wedding for PD daughter that candles could be used in the hall and he may have use of the Gazebos PD to lease with KD.

9. Date and time of the next meeting : 11th., April 7.30 PD gave his apologies in advance

